
 

 

Anchor's Point Owners: 

  

              Owners Update                                                                    December 1, 2022 

  

 

Water System Maintenance & Water Outage: 

  

On Tuesday; December 13, 2022, we have scheduled the replacement of 2 valves 

in the Anchor's Point Water System. 

  

This maintenance will require the Shut-Off of water to all Anchor's Point units from 

about 8:30am until about 4:30pm on December 13th. 

  

Please be prepared for this outage with bottled drinking water and any other 

measures you may need. 

  

When the water supply is restored, the water will be safe to use. 

No boiling or any other treatment will be necessary. 

  

Thank You for your cooperation. 

  

The APCOA Board 

  

Joe Golding 

Jim Heimann 

Ray Loehr 

  
 

Visit Us At:   AnchorsPointCOA.org 

 

 

 

http://anchorspointcoa.org/

